
Appendix 3 

PAUNTLEY VILLAGE HALL 100 CLUB 

 

We have now sold 60 tickets. Numbers have been allocated and all members notified, either by 

email or by hand. The allocated numbers will remain the numbers for the club year of 

1st September 2023 to 31st August 2024. 

Our draws will take place four times a year at events in Pauntley Village Hall, the first being 

in December 2023, with winning numbers being selected by random number generator.  The 

prize fund will be 50% of the money collected in subscriptions for that quarter.  Prizes will be 

apportioned as follows: 1st prize of 25%, 2nd prize of 15% and 3rd prize of 10% of total quarterly 

income. 

We currently have 60 members, giving a total income of 1,440 for the year, and £360.00 per 

quarter.  Prizes for the first quarter, to be drawn in December (probably our Christmas Party 

on 9th December), will therefore be £90.00 for first prize, £54.00 for second prize and £36.00 

for third prize.  Winners, if not present at the event, will be notified by email where this has 

been provided, and the winners will be reported on our website and in our entries in the 

Windcross Parish Magazine.  

The remaining 50% of money collected in subscriptions for the year, a total of £720.00, will 

go towards refurbishment of the village hall.  This will be a really useful amount to put towards 

our planned work, and clubs such as this which show local support for the hall will very helpful 

for us when applying for grants towards the work.   

Our rules, when originally drafted, allow for consideration in the first year of allowing people 

to join in the second quarter.  We would need to consider how this would work as, if people 

don’t pay the full year’s amount, should not be entitled to the same amount of prize.  This 

would be very difficult to calculate fairly though.  I would suggest that we amend the rules to 

remove this provision. 

 

Lesley Harding 

30.9.2023 

 


